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I strongly oppose this bill, and I'm actually quite horrified that any legislator would 

think this would be a good idea.  Seniors, the disabled, and low income workers are 

already struggling to stay in their homes and feed themselves.  With all the issues we 

have fighting homelessness in our state already, why would anyone think it was a 

good idea to pass a law that will create more homelessness?  You're already trying to 

raise fees and taxes on everything under the sun.  When will you come up with ideas 

that will actually benefit your constituents?  Isn't that what we elected you to do?  

Anyone can come up with new taxes and fees.  How about you come up with ways to 

save Oregonians money and make our lives a little easier?  The fact that this bill 

exists tells me that we have a number of elected legislators that are totally out of 

touch with their constituents.  I appreciate the time you spend at the capital, but DO 

BETTER, PLEASE!  We are struggling out here!  I don't know a single Oregonian that 

would support this!  


